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On January 1, 2024, Vermont changed their title law to title all vehicles and trailers 
regardless of age.  This was described in the training update titled “Rhode Island and 
Vermont Title Changes” dated January 10.  However, due to a statute change, Vermont only 
has rescinded their change and has reverted to the previous title law.  Rhode Island’s 
change is still in effect.  
 
Any vehicle that is 2009 or older will only be required to submit a bill of sale to obtain a 
Vermont registration.  Vermont will NOT be titling these vehicles at this time. 
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